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We are excited to introduce you to familyfedihq,org, a website designed to offer a wealth of educational 

and inspirational resources for our members and leaders. 

 

Purpose: To provide educational and inspiration resources to leaders and members 

 

The site is mainly in English with the exception of the educational resource section. 

 

Main Features 

 

1. True Parents' Speeches - English 

 

True Mother's recent speeches 

 

True Father's from the collection of translations done over 35 years for Today's World magazine 

 

2. Father's Life in His Own Words 

 

Drawn from Father's speeches and arranged as an autobiographical account. (Perhaps of interest 

to newer members who did not have the chance to see Father in person.) 

 

3. Early Days Stories 

 

Serialised testimonies of early missionaries and members working all over the world 

 

4. Educational Resources 

 



 

 

An expanding collection of Divine Principle lectures and other educational resources in a variety 

of languages - including some classical internal guidance by well-known leaders. 

 

We invite you to contact us so that we can add your video presentations that you are willing to 

share. 

 

5. Sermons at Cheon Won Church - English translations 

 

If you are a pastor looking for an idea for a sermon, this small but growing collection might be 

helpful! 

 

Including recent sermons dealing with the reunification of Korea. 

 

6. Global activities, best practices, news from around the world 

 

Please feel free to send in your most exciting news - a few paragraphs and a couple of photos 

 

Send to ffwpuicomm@ gmail,com 

 

7. Inquiries, comments 

 

You can write in freely with a question, a request for information, or a comment 

 

We will try to answer you or put you in touch with someone who can. 

 

There are also some short videos in the Media section describing the HJ Cheonwon Complex, 

including the later stages of the construction of Cheon Won Gung. We hope to soon add to that a 

series of brief presentations on the core teachings of the Family Federation for the benefit of those 

making their first inquiries. 

 

Each week on Tuesday we send an email out to our subscribers with the latest additions to the website 

(including Mother's messages). New subscribers are welcome: please contact the webmaster Mr. 

Myungho Moon on ffwpuicomm@ gmail,com. 

 

 

 

 

 


